
 

 

 
 

 

DATE: November 6, 2024 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Ratify Interdistrict Contract Agreement for Variance Transfers 

between Tahoe Truckee Unified School District and Washoe 

County School District for the 2024-2025 School Year 

 

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Accept the Optimist Club of Truckee donation for the Truckee for Truckee Elementary 

School's Campus Beautification Project. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

The Interdistrict Contract Agreement for variance transfers between Tahoe Truckee 

Unified School District and Washoe County School District for the 2024-2025 School 

Year is being presented to the board for review and ratification. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED 

 

Funding for the students attending Washoe County School District comes from the 

State of California through Placer County Office of Education. Funding for the students 

attending TTUSD comes from the State of Nevada, Washoe County School District. 

The funding received from Washoe County is given directly to TTUSD. 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Lupita Vazquez, Executive Assistant 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment: 2024-2025 Washoe County/Tahoe Truckee Unified School District 

Interdistrict Contract Agreement for Variance Transfers 
 


